
 

 

 

HIPAA Notice of Private Practices 

Scaling Down in the 406 is dedicated to safeguarding your medical 
information in line with the Health Insurance Portability and 
Accountability Act (HIPAA) of 1996.  

This federal law ensures the confidentiality and security of healthcare 
information and provides patients with significant rights regarding their 
health records. 


